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The Secretary of State of Foreign Affairs in the Syrian government
My sincerest regards.

You may be aware that in a tragic incident in the island of Santa Maria in Italy 30
kurds and Iraqis lost their lives last week. Up to this moment only the corps of 7 of
them have been found .the corps are in the Lapki Hospital in Italy and one of them is
a Syrian citizen.

To make the matters worse, the corps are not recognized while 35 members of the
families in Iraqi Kurdistan are waiting for the returning of their beloved relatives.

Therefore, we as the International Federation of Iraqi Refugees would like to appeal
to you to agree on giving instructions to your governmental officials to facilitate the

return of the corps of the victims via Syria to Iraqi Kurdistan.

Your cooperation is very much appreciated by us and the people of Iraq and kurdistan

Rebwar Arif
Secretary of the International Federation of the Iraqi Refugees
29.1.2003
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